
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                            
 

              

           4th November 2015 

Class 4 RSC Theatre Trip 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will be going to see RSC’s performance of Wendy and Peter Pan at the Royal Shakespeare Theatre 

in Stratford on Thursday 3rd December. The performance starts at 7.15 p.m. We will be able to advise 

you of the finish time a little bit closer to the date. A payment of £12.50 is now due to cover the cost 

of the ticket.  

Money can be paid either directly into school (please send in a named envelope with cheques made 

payable to Temple Grafton School) or via School Money. We would like all payments to be made by 

Wednesday 18th November. 

We will write to you again in the week before the visit to give details of arrangements for where and 

when we will meet at the theatre and where and when to collect your child after the performance. 

 

 

Best wishes  

 

Sarah Hendry  

 

Church Bank, Temple Grafton, 
Warwickshire. B49 6NU 
Tel. (01789) 772384    
E-Mail admin3066@welearn365.com 

www.tgschool.co.uk  

Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 


